
 

 

Report from the FS Planning & Budget Committee (P&BC)  
October 3, 2022 

 
A. P&BC was charged by the Faculty Senate on September 7, 2022, FS Presidential appointments 

were made to the Committee, and the Committee (via email) elected Professor Harris as Chair 
for this 2022-2023 academic year.     

 
B. P&BC used email inquiry to set 4-5pm on the 3rd Tuesday of each month in Ekstrom Library as 

the regular Committee meeting date.  The next meeting will be Tuesday October 18.   
 

C. P&BC has just received a new center proposal from the Business School and will review that on 
Oct 18 with the Center proposer.   
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